
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Refreshments will be provided. 
 

If you have trouble finding the building on the day, or if 
you would like a security escort please ring 6304 3333. 

 

Introducing Health Science 
 
 

Interested in finding out more about our new Health Science 
course and meeting the lecturers? 

 

Executive Dean, School of Medical and Health Sciences, Professor Moira Sim, invites 

you to the launch of Edith Cowan University’s Bachelor of Health Science course        

at ECU South West Campus.  

 

Hosted by Professor Amanda Devine and Associate Professor Jacques Oosthuizen, 

the sundowner will be held on Friday 2nd February at ECU’s South West Campus. 

 

The course, majoring in Nutrition, Health Promotion and Occupational Safety and 

Health, will be delivered through ECU’s South West Campus from 2018. 

 

As part of the new offerings, a new Health Science Hub will be available on campus. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please register your attendance for this event by visiting 

healthsundowner.eventbrite.com.au 

Sundowner at ECU South West 
 
 

 

When:  Friday, 2nd February at 5.30pm 
 

Where:  Building 3 Room 117A, ECU South West Campus 
  585 Robertson Drive, College Grove WA 6230 
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